## 22nd March 2018

Yours sincerely

## Dear Parents / Caregivers

Thank you for giving permission for your child to be involved in the Sunnyhills School Choir. We have begun rehearsals and are busy learning new songs for the Farm Cove Cluster Choir Festival to be held on Tuesday 28th August and Wednesday 29th August at Elm Park School. The rehearsal dates are listed below so that you can enter them on your own calendar.

The rehearsals will be held in the Elm Park School auditorium and we will be travelling by bus. We need parent help to accompany us to these rehearsals. Parents would need to be available from approximately 8am – 12.30pm.

Wednesday 2nd May: Rehearsal Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> June: Rehearsal Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> July: Rehearsal Friday 24<sup>th</sup> August: Dress Rehearsal Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> August: Choir Festival Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> August: Choir Festival

Please complete the permission slip below and return to school. Thank you for your continued support.

Please note, our rehearsals will continue to be held during school time for the remainder of this term and also Term 2.

Bev Dowden Music Specialist		
×		
SCHOOL CHOIR TRAVELLING TO ELM PARK SCHOOL FOR REHEARSALS		
My child	Room: has permission to trav	el by
bus to Elm Park School for the	our rehearsals (dates listed above).	
Name:	Signed:	

The cost of \$13 per child to cover the cost of the bus fare has been added to your child's KINDO account.

I am able to accompany the choir to the rehearsals. Yes/No

Name ...... Mobile Number.....